
  

  

Mr. Harvey Gyroster 

Director of Sécurity _ 

General Telephone and - 

Electronics. Corporation . 

°930 Third Avenue — 

New York 17, New York 

Thank you very much for your letter - 
wee 

of December and. Ican certainly understand your 

- "deep concern over the assassination | of President 

Kennedy, and I want you to know that your expressions 

of confidence in our r endeavors mean a great ¢ deal to 

a # 

  

MAILED 10 

DEC5= 1963 
  
    

_NOTE: Mr, ‘Foster is s former § SAC who EOD 12-2-39, retired 10-30-62. 

 


